
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 12, 2025 

Dear CMC Community, 
 

As we close out another successful school year, we are looking to recognize and celebrate all the hard 
work our students have put into their education while in high school. It is with great pleasure to 
announce our Yearly CMC Recognition/Celebration Party. The CMC Recognition/Celebration 
Party will be held on Friday, May 23, 2025. We are planning a day of recognition, lunch, and bowling 
throughout the day. 

 
In the morning, we will walk over to the Clackamas Community College Harmony Campus and hold 
a recognition celebration. After the recognition celebration, we will go to eat lunch and bowl for the 
remainder of the day. All students participating in bowling must ride the bus. Bowling and lunch will 
be paid for by CMC. This day is to recognize and celebrate all the hard work our students have put 
into the school year. It is also intended to create a strong college-going culture by allowing our 
underclassmen the opportunity to see how much our graduating seniors have accomplished at CMC 
and CCC. 

 
On Friday, May 23rd, The Recognition Ceremony will be held from 9:00am-10:30am at the 
Clackamas Community College Harmony Campus. After the ceremony, we will take a bus from the 
CMC Campus to lunch and bowling at 10:45am. We will return to CMC after lunch and bowling. 

 
Please indicate your choice below, print your child’s name and sign below and have your child 
return this form to their CMC advisor. 

 
Thank you for your time and we look forward to celebrating a very successful school year! 

 
​ It is ok for my child to participate​ ​ I do not want my child to    

participate 
 
 
 

Student Name (please print)​ Parent/Guardian Signature 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 

Brian Sien, Ed.D. 
Principal 
Clackamas Middle College 


	Student Name (please print)​Parent/Guardian Signature 

